
You're Invited to the Annual Competitive 

Cycling Challenge! 

Dear Cyclists, 

We are excited to invite you to participate in our upcoming Annual Competitive Cycling 

Challenge taking place on Saturday, April 15, 2024. This thrilling event will be held at Green 

Valley Park, starting at 9:00 AM. 

Event Details: 

• Date: April 15, 2024 

• Location: Green Valley Park 

• Check-In: 7:30 AM - 8:30 AM 

• Race Start: 9:00 AM 

• Distance: 50 km 

This event promises to be an exciting competition, with participants from various regions and the 

chance to win amazing prizes! Whether you are an experienced rider or looking to take on new 

challenges, we welcome you to join us for a day of fun and fitness. 

Registration: 

Please register by visiting our website at www.cyclingchallenge.com. The last day for 

registration is April 1, 2024. 

We look forward to seeing you at the start line! 

Best Regards, 

The Cycling Event Committee 

http://www.cyclingchallenge.com/

